
Robert (Bob) Edward William Cottrill
1941-2019

As many of you know by now, Jim’s father
passed away on the 31st of August, after a short
illness.

We were very thankful that Jim was able to
spend some time with his dad in the hospital
before he died. He was also able to spend some
time with his mom after the funeral.

Most of all, we are thankful that Bob knew the
Lord, and is now with Him. It makes such a
tremendous difference to know our Lord Jesus,
and to have comfort and peace from His Spirit
during these times.

The enclosed newsletter mentions the importance of passing on your faith to 
others. Bob spent his life serving the Lord in teaching and pastoral ministry, and
was a blessing not only to his family, but to many others. Although we are of 
course grieving, we are also thankful for the heritage that he has left us.

If you knew Bob, you may be interested in watching the funeral, which is online
here:
https://cottrillcompass.com/blog/2019/bob-funeral.html

You can also read the two part eulogy, which includes a brief biography. You’ll 
find that here:
https://cottrillcompass.com/blog/2019/eulogy-for-bob-cottrill.html

Thank you for your prayers for the family at this time.

“...and what you have heard from me in the presence of many witnesses entrust to
faithful men, who will be able to teach others also.”

(2 Timothy 2:2)
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